
Thanks Management 
    SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED! 

The Port of Belize Limited advise its Customers that all Offices, Warehouse &  
Operations Departments will be closed as follows:  

Saturday, September 10th, 2022 
 (St. George’s Caye Day) 

Wednesday, September 21st, 2022 (Independence Day) 

  
However, any ships that are docked conducting operations on  

Friday, September 09th, 2022 & Tuesday, September 20th, 2022  
(will be allowed to be completed by 7:00p.m.) 

 
The Port will re-open for regular working hours  

Thursday, September 22nd, 2022 
 

      On behalf of PBL Management & Staff we take this opportunity 
to wish  

   everyone a safe and festive September Celebrations. 
 

 “Valiant and Bold, Proud and strong! Belize Rebounds @ 41!””,  


